Under the Oaks...



Please be sure and check the Playground app for your class news. Teachers are known to throw in some "Easter Eggs" for you to find and respond to as a way of figuring out if you are reading them. We just don't want you to miss out on important events. I'll reduce this office update to every other week or so. We have gotten great feedback on the Playground app photos so classes will work on loading several hopefully on Fridays so you can read the newsletter and see some engaging photos!

October is a fun month on campus-we focus on "delightful and not frightful" themes for the month. We will have lots of pumpkins and fall favorites, dads days, kinder campout,

special guest storyteller Ms. Mary Jo Mrvichin,

dry ice demonstrations with Mr. Rich, pajama day celebrations, and a wild rumpus in kindergarten!

See your class news for important dates!



